Board Minutes August 15, 2022
San Angelo Dynamic Downtown Lions Club
P.O. Box 1401   •   San Angelo, TX 76902   •   P: (830) 703-9296

Attendees: 	Theresa Cain, Keith Perrine, Laurel Scott, Richard Agee, Judy Agee, Otilia Sanchez, Sue Myers, Brandon Archer, Dwayne Welch, Paul Stipovanic, Jose Glaze
Guest	Fawn Cary
	
Called to order at 12:05	
Keith led us in prayer

July minutes were reviewed and approved
July Financials were reviewed and approved 
David word has asked to be removed from membership. Dick has notice in file.
Board discussed 2 members considerably behind on dues and Keith will contact 2 and Keith will contact one

Keith discussed the Sept 3rd Golf tournament and hole sponsors are better this year thanks to members selling them. The proposed profit should be about $12,000.

Boss Keith proposed a $500 donation be given to the Wreaths Across America project. Logistics with the cemetery and possible funerals makes it near impossible for us to place wreaths. Passed. 

Otilia gave a report on the one box at location and thanked all who had made contributions. People are responding to the boxes.

Feeding at Lighthouse for the Blind on Wednesday August 17

New owners for noon meals have not charges our Lions an increase as yet.

LCI is raising their dues to all members 2023 $3.00, 2024 $2.00, 2025 $2.00. The club pays these fees and it is from the members quarterly dues currently $30.00. It was suggested starting in January, we raise our dues to $35.00. This will be brought to the club at weekly meeting for feedback.

Theresa discussed the new shirts, Est cost #10-$14 ea, also decals and signs.
Theresa stated we could get more exposure to our projects by joining the Chamber of Commerce. The cost would be an initial $25 and $22/month after. We could get a ribbon cutting of the Blessing box if the club approved.

Theresa advised September 16 at 6PM at the recycle center. All are invited.

The TP&W fall clean up and Highway clean up were voted down.

Keith introduced a proposed painting project, A 12 unit condo trim painting. More after golf tournament.

Dick advised we had a new applicant, Lori Gould sponsored by Margie Lyons, Board approved.
Post meeting, Dick advised we had new member Kathryn Beach, emailed board for approval so she could work golf tournament as a member. Board approved by email.

Meeting closed at 1:00			
Richard Agee, secretary
 
